London Healthy Places Network
The London Healthy Places Network has a remit of place-based approaches to health relevant to London. The networks are co-chaired on a rotating basis by network members and organisers from Southwark Council, other London Councils and the GLA. They bring together local authority colleagues and other professionals in policy, practice and research.
 
Future network meetings are hybrid at Southwark Council offices in Tooley Street and online. For more information and/or meeting invites, please contact Ros McDermott (Ros.McDermott@southwark.gov.uk).
 
The next meeting topic for Healthy Places will be on ‘Access to Public Toilets’ on the 17th of September 2025.
The meeting will cover the health impact of access to toilets in London and provide a call to action with solutions focused on Community Toilet Schemes and partnerships for increasing toilet provision across the capital.
Previous meeting:
At the last Healthy Places network meeting on the 21st of May, colleagues came together to develop a joint response to the ‘Towards a New London Plan‘ consultation. The session focused on reviewing the questions posed by the Greater London Authority (GLA) regarding proposed changes to the London Plan. Attendees then broke into groups to discuss what they would like to see reflected in the updated Plan.
If you would like a copy of the network’s response, please email Ros.McDermott@southwark.gov.uk
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